

Ronald D. Leonhardt

www.milwaukee.gov April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

McDonald's Corporation 29 Jorie Blvd. Oak Brook, IL 60523

Dear McDonald's Corporation:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 29, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your applications for 24-Hour Establishment licenses for "McDonald's" at 3137 S. 76th St., 2612 W. Morgan Ave. and 6409 W. Bluemound Rd. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the potential for increased traffic and a concern that granting such licenses would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhoods.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendations regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendations and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee per license application, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Jinegrery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File030605



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Neal Chandek 802 N. Van Buren #8 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Chandek:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Bridget Pride 626A E. Wright St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Pride:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Steven Valentine 332 S. 64th St. Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Valentine:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Phillip Blackhawk 1580 N. Farwell Ave., #305 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Blackhawk:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Michael Dyson 3222 N. 16th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Dyson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Salome Salgado 2110 S. 15th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Salgado:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2000 S. 14th St. ("El Jarocho") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon an overconcentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 2000 S. 14th St.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division

CCFN 030605



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Madan Lal 7202 W. Chapman Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Lal:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hours Establishment license for "MM Petroleum Corp." at 5170 N. 76th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a concern that granting such a license would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood and cruising activities that have occurred in the past on N. 76th St.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File030605



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Christine Breier 2574 W. Heaven View Lane Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Ms. Breier:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 29, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "McDonald's" at 2612 W. Morgan Ave. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a concern that granting such a license would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File030605

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov April 13, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Koch 2109 S. 102nd St #207 Milwaukee, WI 53227

Dear Ms. Koch:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 29, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "McDonald's" at 3137 S. 76th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon excessive noise, late-night disturbances and a concern that granting such a license would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

DONALD DIEDNIJADDI

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File030605

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

April 13, 2004

Catherine Carew N115 W16529 W. Abbey Court Germantown, WI 53022

Dear Ms. Carew:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 29, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "McDonald's" at 6409 W. Bluemound Rd. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a concern that granting such a license would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File030605